


walkers. They use the track to get down to the river and through the BRFC Academy walking 
path. These public footpaths are regularly used by families and dog walkers so the increase 
in traffic and potential blockage of foot paths will reduce the safety of families and walkers. 
8. Flooding and drainage issues are already very serious and they will only get worse if the 
development site goes ahead. I again would like to say that I strongly object to the proposed 
planning application.


